
 

 
 

211 9th Street South, Fargo, ND 58103  |  www.casscountynd.gov 

Administration 
 

              Telephone: 701-241-5770 
             Fax: 701-241-5776 

  wilsonro@casscountynd.gov 
  
MEMO 

 
TO:  County Commission  
 
FROM:  Taylor Kaushagen, Commission Assistant 
 
Date:  June 12, 2024 
 
Subject: Landscape Rehabilitation at the Annex 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Buildings and Grounds solicited bids from three contractors for landscape rehabilitation at the Annex as 
follows: 
 
S & S Landscaping- $23,635.00 
JT Lawn- unable to bid 
Baker Garden and Gift- $30,247.59 
 
 
The low bid from S & S Landscaping for landscape rehabilitation at the Annex is in the amount of $23,635. 
The work includes removing 80 dead plants, removing 1 tree, removing debris and dirty rocks, weed 
control near the building, install bullet edging on northside of the building, and new soil and rock.  
 
This is not a budgeted expense, however, can be covered utilizing budgeted building maintenance funds 
for the Annex (101-1505).  
 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION:  Authorize purchase of landscape rehabilitation for the Annex from S & S 
Landscaping in the amount of $23,635.   
 
 
 







From: Gartner, Gene
To: Kaushagen, Taylor
Cc: Wilson, Robert
Subject: FW: FW: Cass County Annex
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:11:48 AM

Taylor,
 
Here is one bidder that is not going to bid this year.
 
Thanks
Gene
 
From: Brent Keller <brent.jtlawn@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 3:52 PM
To: Gartner, Gene <GartnerG@casscountynd.gov>
Subject: Re: FW: Cass County Annex
 
CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL
Good afternoon Gene,
 
After our chat earlier today, we won't be able to bid the project at the Annex building
due to our project commitments already on our calendar. If however, the project could
be looked at later this season and a plan put in place for an install the spring of 2025
we would definitely be interested in that possibility.
 
We appreciate your interest in JT Lawn and keep us in mind for any future
opportunities.
 
Thank you,

Brent Keller
Project Manager

2618 16th Ave. S.
Moorhead, MN 56560
 
Cell:  701-426-4184
Office:  701-200-0456
Email:  brent.jtlawn@gmail.com
 
 
On Wed, May 29, 2024 at 4:27 PM Gartner, Gene <GartnerG@casscountynd.gov>
wrote:
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From: Gartner, Gene 
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 4:25 PM
To: Brent@jtlawn.gmail.com
Cc: Wilson, Robert <WilsonRo@casscountynd.gov>; Peters, Tracy
<PetersT@casscountynd.gov>
Subject: Cass County Annex
 
Brent,
 
As I mentioned on the phone, we are looking to do some great updates to our dying
landscaping at our Cass County Annex building located at 1010 2nd Ave south,
Fargo, ND. Please feel free to contact me using one of the following methods listed
in my signature lines.
 
Look forward to hearing from you.
Thanks
 
Gene Gartner
Maintenance Supervisor
Cass County Government
211 9th Street South
Fargo,ND 58103
Ph.701-241-5708
Cell 701-541-0713
gartnerg@casscountynd.gov
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